January 2017



GFHC Newsletter

Welcome to our first newsletter of 2017!

We want to stay in touch, keeping you up-to-date and informed about what's happening with the Ganaraska Forest Horse Club. This is YOUR club --- our members are important and we appreciate your input. Let us know what you'd like to see in the newsletter.

Well, Old Man Winter is still with us.....but it won't be long until Ganaraska Forest Horse Club will be hosting their 2017 events. We've got a great year planned for you -- some new events and some of the popular, well attended events are in the works. Get your calendars out and 'Save the Dates'. You'll find the complete listing of activities planned for 2017 on our web site.

You won't want to miss any of these events!

Check out our website to keep in touch with what 's going on.







Ganaraska Forest Horse Club

So easy to stay in touch!

Come out and enjoy BRUNCH, at the Carousel Restaurant – 116 Lansdowne Street East, Peterborough on Sunday, March 12. We'll be there to greet you at 9:30 a.m. Open to everyone. This event is well attended and enjoyed by all. Last year approximately 70 people came out and socialized with one another. Bring your friends and share with them what a fun, equine club you belong to. Have them think about joining and sharing in all the fun we get to experience, or just come out and enjoy a nice, social brunch. What a better way to 'Beat the Winter Blues'! 2017 membership forms will be available

April 9th – we're planning a fantastic "SPRING CLINIC". Valuable information to be shared. **DETAILS TO FOLLOW!**

May 13th – indoor "TACK SWAP & MORE" at Sandaraska Park. Watch for complete details and the table registration form on Facebook.



GFHC Newsletter Page 1 of 2



qfhclub@qmail.com



The Ganaraska Forest Horse Club is lucky to have such great volunteers at our events. We wouldn't be successful without your help --- no matter how much you can contribute – big or small; hours or minutes; your support and help is

APPRECIATED!

At the AGM, held last November, a volunteer form was circulated and the response was fantastic!

As each event gets closer to the scheduled date a board member will contact you and ask for your help in the area you indicated.

Again --- A BIG THANK YOU to EVERYONE who offered to help out and ensure our events are a huge success again this year!



If you would like to contribute to the 2017
Ganaraska Forest Horse Club events
PLEASE email us at gfhclub@gmail.com



HANDS

make

LIGHT

WORK



GFHC Newsletter Page 2 of 2